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June 4, 1979

Mr. Eldon J. 8runner, Chief

Reactor Operations and Nuclear Support Branch
United States Nuclear Requl!atory Commission
Region |

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406

Dear Mr. Brunner:
Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station

Docket No. 50-219
IE Inspection 50-219/73-06

This is in reply to your letter of May 17, 1979 regarding the
inspection conducted by Mr. L. Briggs on April 10-12, 1979 at the Oyster
Creek Nuclear Generating Station.

In Appendix A cof your letter there is noted one activity which
was not conducted in full compliance with the conditicns of the Oyster
Creek NRC Facility License. The specific deficiency identified and the
actions that have been taken to correct it and to prevent its recurrence
are given below:

Deficiency == Contra v .o Technical Specification 6.8.1 and
Procedure No. 108, Revision 16, rebruary 9, 1979, "Control of Tagging,
Electrical Jumpers, Lifted Electrical Leads, Keys and Locked Valves',

the lifted lead index and check-off sheet, No. 38/78, initiated on
November 20, 1978, indicated that the reactor wide range level

indicator lead, which had been reconnected, was still disconnected.
Response == On April 12, 1979, the lifted lead log was
corrected to reflect the replacement of the wide range level lead.

Subsequently, all outstanding electrical jumper and lifted lead log
entries were physically verified to be in effect.

On April 26, 1979, at the request of the Operations Engineer,
a periodic audit of the jumper and lifted lead logs by Site Quality
Assurance personnel was initiated. These audits are in addition to
those conducted by Operations Department personnel.

Very truly ynurs,
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Ivan R. Finfrock,/Jr.
Vice President
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